
Chateau  duplicating  Heavenly
Village retailers
While retail was supposed to open at the Chateau on July 1,
that  date  has  been  pushed  back  to  at  least  mid-July.
Construction is still going on and all the storefronts have
not been leased.

So far, the tenants are the same as what’s across the street
at Heavenly Village. Powder House and Up Shirt Creek are each
taking two units in the new center that fronts Highway 50 near
the state line in South Lake Tahoe.

The round building will be
the new McP’s. Photo/LTN

Those are the only two companies to take out applications for
interior tenant improvements with the city.

The other known occupant is McP’s, which was the plan for the
last seven year. Only now the restaurant will be much bigger
and is also slated to in part be a nightclub.

No  company  has  taken  out  sign  permits,  according  to  city
officials.

Lew Feldman, who represents the owners of the Chateau, did not
return a phone call. So, the exact date when stores will open
is not known, nor is it known what else will go in at the
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— Lake Tahoe News staff report


